Date

Dear Parent,

There has been a case of diphtheria diagnosed in the daycare/school that your child attends.  Diphtheria is a rare disease which may cause fever, sore throat, and a yellow-white discharge over the back of the throat.  An information sheet about diphtheria is included with this letter.

Public health will be reviewing immunization records for all the children and providing immunizations to any child who requires further immunization.

All children who have been in contact with diphtheria should have a throat swab and nasal swab collected and then should be started on preventive medication.  Contact your family doctor to have swabs taken and antibiotics started.

If the lab tests indicate that your child is infected with diphtheria your physician will be providing advice about further treatment and testing.

If you have any questions or concerns contact the local Public Health office, your family physician, or the HealthLine at 1-877-800-0002.

Sincerely,
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Medical Health Officer

Phone:  
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